
Dear Parents / Carers          6th October 2017 

 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 

TRESPARRETT CHAPEL 

FRIDAY, 20TH OCTOBER 2017 @ 2.00 PM 

 

In order that the children are fully prepared for the above event, we will be taking them for a rehearsal on 

Thursday, 19th October during the afternoon.  Classes 1 & 2 will be walking there and back in time for a 

normal end to their school day.  Class 3 however will be walking to the chapel and will require collecting 

at 3.15 pm.   We feel that a walk there followed by a rehearsal will be quite enough for the afternoon! 

 

On the Friday, we will be transported to the chapel by coach, but all children will require collection at the 

end of the celebration.  Coats and bags will be within staff cars outside the chapel.  If you are unable to 

attend and need your child to be taken back to school, please indicate as much on the slip below and 

return by Friday 13th October 2017. 

 

As always, any questions please ask. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Helen Ward 

 

 

HARVEST FESTIVAL - TRESPARRETT CHAPEL - FRIDAY, 20TH OCTOBER 2017 @ 2.00 PM 

 

 

Child’s Name ________________________________ Class ______________________ 

 

 

□ I give permission for my child to walk to Tresparrett Chapel on 19th October   

   

□ My child is in Class 3 and so I will make arrangements for collection at 3.15 pm from the chapel on Thursday, 

 19th October  

 

□  I WILL NOT be attending the Harvest Festival on Friday, 20th October and so could my child be transported 

 back to school for 3.30 pm        

 

Otterham C.P. School 
 

Headteacher : Helen Ward 

Email: head@otterham.cornwall.sch.uk 

Tel. 01840 261344 

www.otterhamschool.co.uk 

 

 

 

   Marshgate 

Camelford 

Cornwall  

PL32 9YW 

 

http://www.otterhamschool.co.uk/

